
Match v Leicestershire at Lingdale Golf Club 21st August 2014 
 
Our final match of the season was against Leicestershire and Rutland at the secluded and challenging 
Lingdale Golf Club. 
 
Precise tee shots and a steady pu>ng stroke on quick greens were required as we set out at the morning 
Ame of 11.15, which meant an early dinner and a trip home in the light. 
 
The Captain of Lingdale welcomed us warmly, and we were well served by all the staff in a delighHully 
modern club house. 
 
Unfortunately our golf wasn't quite up to the mark and we lost, as Captain David said, very narrowly, 8-2. 
This does detract from a very well supported and enjoyable season. 
 
John Loynton 
Match Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


